
Circular DCIP-83 was published and came into force on September
1st 2021
The Foreign Exchange Affairs and Settlements Department published the External Regulatory Circular DCIP-83
which contains the modifications introduced as a result of the new Foreign Exchange Information System
implementation. Said regulation will replace the External Regulatory Circular DCIN-83 entirely as of September
1st 2021. To read the Board of Directors’ Bulletin in which the new Circular was published click on the following
link: https://www.banrep.gov.co/sites/default/files/reglamentacion/archivos/bjd_42_2021.pdf (Only available in
Spanish).

We would also like to inform you that the Foreign Exchange and International Settlements Department - DCIN
has been renamed as the Foreign Exchange Affairs and Settlements Department – DCIP, and thus this change
has been reflected in our regulation.
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